
 
  

                                  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A very warm welcome back! We have enjoyed seeing the children arrive and 

transition so happily into their new classes. The teachers and staff worked hard 

over the summer to ensure that classrooms and resources were ready for the 

children. Can we remind parents that all children should come to school 

wearing their Lisburne uniform and as we know that the weather can be quite 

unpredictable - please can you make sure that children come in to school 

with a raincoat and suitable footwear. Especially on Forest School days! 

 

This is always a very busy time of year; we would like to thank you all for your patience and 

cooperation at drop off and pick up. The taxi drop off will be first and then this is followed by 

parents – this is to ensure the safety of all our children, we appreciate your support and help 

making this work.  

 

Please can I remind you that you need to phone the main school 

office 0161 483 5045 or text if your child is unwell or has an 

appointment that means they will be off school. Please remember 

that during the school day teachers are delivering lessons and 

therefore may not see messages on Tapestry or Dojo – please 

continue to phone the school office with any important or urgent 

messages. We are sending out information about communication 

through Class Dojo and Tapestry, we hope that this will clarify 

expectations.  

 

Please find enclosed some important letters. Please can you sign and return 

these to school by Monday 12th September.   

We have kept your consent preferences in relation to photographs, internet 

use, local life skills visits, dietary requirements and the home school 

agreement. If any of these have changed, please contact the office.  

 

May I remind you that our Parent’s Evening is on Monday 14th November, I look forward to 

seeing you and sharing in your children’s learning journey. Our FLCs will be available to meet 

you informally to discuss any issues, all meetings with the teachers will take place in the 

classrooms. Please note our SALT and OT therapists will not be attending, if you have anything 

you wish to discuss with the therapists please inform the class teacher who will arrange for them 

to contact you directly. We would like to inform you that due to restrictions we will be unable 

to offer a crèche for our parent’s evenings. 

 

Finally a reminder that we have an INSET on Friday 23rd September this is for specialist 

staff training and so children will NOT be in school on this day.  

 

 

 

Email : headteacher@lisburneschool.stockport.sch.uk 
 

Main site: 
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Sickness 

As we move into winter we will of course have lots of bugs circulating. 

Could we please ask that if your child is unwell you consider whether 

they are well enough to be in school. We are not able to administer 

Calpol or Ibuprofen in school unless prescribed by a doctor for a specific 

reason.  

If a child has sickness or diarrhoea, following NHS guidance, they must 

stay off school for 48 hours after the last episode.   

We appreciate parents and carers support and cooperation in this. 

 

 

Autumn Diary Dates 

 

22nd September – Introduction to Family Liaison Coordinators 1pm. 

23rd September – INSET children not in school. 

W/B 26th September – Immersive Learning week, parent invite to follow. 

4th October  - Flu vaccinations - Overdale & Holly 

5th October  - Flu vaccinations - main site 

W/B 17th October – Diwali celebrations, parent info to follow. 

21st October  - Wear it Pink for Breast cancer  

Friday 21st October – School closes at 3pm for half term. 

Monday 31st October – Children return to school. 

 

 

 


